
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: David Giles  
21 November 2017 12:31 Sent: 

To: 
Subject: 

neighbourhood plans 
Brixham Peninsula Neighbourhood Plan 

Good afternoon. 

With reference to the current consultation period about Brixham Peninsula Neighbourhood Plan, while there 
are elements of any plan of this size which may bear closer scrutiny as time goes on, as a general principle I 
wish to make known by support for the document both as a resident and as a Brixham Town Councillor. 

The Plan has been developed over a number of years and I have had the privilege of being involved from 
time to time in helping to prepare documents, attending many public meetings and discussions and 
supporting it from a Brixham Town Council standpoint. 

In an earlier role as former Chair of Brixham Community Partnership we also supported the Plan by 
providing work identifying which green spaces our community were most anxious to retain and much, if not 
all of this work made its way into the final document and nothing has changed between then and now that 
changes my view that the identified spaces must not be tampered with by Torbay Council or any other body. 

I look forward to championing the cause of a yes vote in the referendum when it occurs. 

Regards, 
David Giles 

Resident and Brixham Town Councillor in the St Mary's with Summercombe Ward 

1 


